

DIGITAL EDUCATION COLLABORATIVE

NEW QUIZZES



During Summer 2024, the DEC worked with a small group of faculty to conduct a New Quizzes Pilot. We would like to extend a BIG thank you to those who participated. Having received positive feedback and experiencing little to no issues, the DEC is making New Quizzes available for "opt-in" August 5th for all faculty. Starting August 5th you will have the ability to choose to create your quizzes in New or Classic quizzes, convert your Classic quizzes to New Quizzes and explore the new features and functionality of the tool.

The DEC is offering New Quizzes trainings conducted via Zoom, August 8th, 9th and 16th at 1:00pm. Click here to sign up! In Person trainings will be held August 20th and 22nd in Allen Hall 204 at 2:30pm.

All faculty are encouraged to take the New Quizzes Essentials on demand training course, offered by Instructure. The course explores New Quizzes including the creation process, moderation and grading options, item bank management, as well as how to import and migrate existing quiz content. To locate this training, log into Canvas, navigate to the Canvas Global Navigation menu, click the Help link. Next, click the Training Services Portal link. Then, authorize access and you will be taken to the Courses and Webinars tab where you will find the New Quizzes Essentials courses.

For more New Quizzes news and tutorials visit our New Quizzes page on Solomon.

MORE TRAINING 🏋

Are there any tools or pieces of technology that you would like to expand your knowledge of? Do you need a refresh before the semester begins? If so, use this form to request a 1:1 or small group training from the DEC!

CANVAS 24/7 HELP



We are thrilled to announce the launch of 24/7 Customer Service help for Canvas! The DEC understands that getting help when YOU need it is paramount in ensuring that you and your students have a positive Canvas experience. Help will be just a call or click away, no matter the time of day or night.

This service is provided by Instructure, the vendor, and is considered the best initial support resource, providing the quickest response. If it is determined that your issue requires local DEC support resources, Canvas Tierl Support will forward a request to the DEC support personnel.

As always, the DEC will be available to you, but now with more time for things like specialized trainings, course set-up assistance, pedagogical advice and more.

Further details will be available soon!

LOTI

Fall 2024 LOTI Registration is Now OPEN and will run September 16th to November 8th. The Longwood Online Technology Institute (LOTI) is a faculty development training that provides faculty with the skills and technical support necessary to develop quality hybrid or online courses. LOTI is for faculty members who:

- · are new to the University OR
- have never had online/hybrid training OR
- have never had online/hybrid training and have been asked to teach an existing online/hybrid course OR
- have had previous LOTI training but wish to become online teaching certified through the Longwood training

The deadline to apply is Friday, August 30th, 2024.

Click here to Register today!